

OFFICE OF THE UNDER SECRETARY OF DEFENSE

3000 DEFENSE PENTAGON WASHINGTON, DC 20301-3000

Mr. Wayne Pizer Executive Director- Small Business Office CACI 11955 Freedom Dr., Suite 2095 Reston, VA 20190

Dear Mr. Pizer:

Congratulations for being selected by the Department of Defense (DoD) to receive the 2016 Nunn-Perry Award. You will receive the award in recognition of the excellent Mentor-Protégé relationship between CACI and American Cyber, Inc. Your partnership demonstrated exemplary results in the area of technical assistance, return on investment, quality and Protégé development. These results are important to DoD because they enhance the Department's Small Business industrial base in areas of greatest technical need.

You will receive the award at the 2016 Nunn-Perry Awards ceremony on August 17, 2017. In the meantime, I encourage you to share this good news. The list of recipients will be publically available at http://business.defense.gov/programs/mpp/. If you have any questions please contact your Mentor Protégé Program Manager. I look forward to seeing you in August.

Sincerely,

James J. Galvin, Jr.

Acting Director, Office of Small Business Programs